
Solid Waste Services Rezoning Petition Notes 
 
 
2009-053 – Charlotte Housing Authority  
 
 
Reviewer: Sarah Poulton 
 
Date: September 29, 2009 
 
Comments: 
The current state of the rezoning plans comply with Solid Waste standards but if the proposed 
development will eventually include residential units or if the Charlotte Housing Authority plans 
to use the City’s Multifamily and Public Facilities contract for their garbage service, they will 
have to indicate garbage allotment areas. 
 
Other issues: 
None 
 
 
CC:  Brian Garrett, Solid Waste Services 


